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NCC to construct schools in Denmark for approximately
SEK 233 million

NCC Construction Denmark has secured a contract from Ølstykke Municipality, 20
kilometers west of Copenhagen, to construct a new school and remodel four existing
schools, with a total value of approximately SEK 233 million (DKK 198 million).

The construction of the new school, Baekkegårdsskolen, will commence as soon as possible
and is scheduled for completion in August 2003. The remodeling and expansion of the four
existing schools will begin at the end of the year and is expected to be completed at the
beginning of 2004.

This work is a partnering project between NCC, Ølstykke Municipality, the development
advisory company Haraldshus, the Mangor og Nagel architect firm and the Carl Bro
engineering company.

For further information, contact:
Claus Møller Rasmussen, Section Manager, NCC Construction Denmark, tel +45 39 10 39 10
Gisela Lindstrand, Press Relation Manager, NCC AB, tel +46 8 585 52346, +46 70 392 9500

All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.se

NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC has annual sales of
SEK 46 billion, with 25,000 employees.


